## **BILL HEBERT MEMORIAL BURSARY**

The Bill Hebert Memorial Bursary is being offered to a graduating student who plans to attend a post-secondary institution in the fall. Preference is to be given to a student who has demonstrated and active involvement at their school in a drug awareness program, peer education, conflict mediation or like initiatives. The funds will be paid upon confirmation that the candidates are still enrolled or pursuing their studies during their second semester in January.

APPLICATION FORM:	
Full Name:	S.I.N.#
Address:	
Telephone Number:	
Parents/Guardians Names:	
Name of Institution attending:	
Have you been accepted: Yes No	_
Involvement in Drug Awareness (indicate a below)	Il aspects of involvement in the space